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June 5, 2020 

Alan Como, AICP  
City of Los Angeles, Department of City Planning 
221 North Figueroa Street, Suite 1350 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
Submitted electronically at alan.como@lacity.org 

RE: Environmental Case No: ENV-2014-4706-EIR 
Comments on Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) for the Hollywood Community Plan 
Update 2 (HCPU2) No. CPC-2016-1450-CPU 

Dear Mr. Como, 

I am writing as a resident of Hollywood regarding the Draft Environment Impact Report on the 
proposed development for 6220 West Yucca Street Project (ENV-2014-4706-EIR).  

I insist that the Department of City Planning immediately withdraw the Draft EIR project review 
until 30 days after the City’s Stay at Home order is lifted. 

As has been shown by the COVID-19 crisis, Hollywood has plenty of luxury housing sitting 
empty. We need to stop creating more luxury housing at the expense of displacing our 
community members. 

Finally, it is outrageous that the Department of City Planning expects the community to 
contribute public comment during the COVID-19 crisis. I join with many other community 
members in demanding that this notice and the review period be withdrawn until 30 days 
after the governor and mayor lift the Stay at Home order and that the DEIR be redrafted to 
address the above issues. 

Regards, 

Robert Mori 

419 South Cloverdale Avenue 
Los Angeles, California 90036 
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